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BY:  VIEWPOINT & HAND DELIVERY 

 

       April 22, 2025 

City of Portsmouth 

Attn: Jillian Harris, Planner 

Zoning Board of Adjustment 

1 Junkins Avenue 

Portsmouth, NH  03801 

 

RE:  Variance Application of Jeannette MacDonald aka Jeannette McMaster 

 86 Farm Lane, Tax Map 236, Lot 74 

 

Dear Jillian, 

 

Please accept the following letter requesting withdrawal of the above referenced variance 

application.  The Applicant will revise her application per our discussion yesterday and resubmit 

it at a later date. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

       Derek R. Durbin, Esq. 

 

 

 

 

 
   


